










Tribal Court Moving
The Quechan Tribal Court will soon be relocating to

its new building behind Paradise Casino formerly
known as the Tribal Gaming Agency (TGA) office.  

The move should take place the week of June 29th - July 3rd.
The Quechan Tribal Court’s mailing address

will remain the same: 
P.O. Box 1899, Yuma, AZ 85366

Their new physical address will be:
450 Quechan Drive, Winterhaven, CA 92283

If you have any questions, you may call

(760) 572-5552
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